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In our ongoing efforts to ensure our RUSD staff and community is informed, here is the latest 
update regarding fact finding between the District and the Rocklin Teachers Professional 
Association (RTPA). 
 
The District wants to resume the fact finding process that began on May 24th and resulted in 
progress being made at the earliest possible date.  Both sides have been offered fact finding 
dates in June (June 27, 28, and 29) to resume the process. The District wants to meet on these 
dates or sooner. 
 
The District is grateful for the talent, service and dedication of all our teachers and want the best 
possible outcome as we proceed forward with fact finding.  
 
Again, the District would like to meet as soon as possible to continue the progress made in the 
previous fact finding session.  
 
We believe finishing the good work done so far in the fact finding process, sooner than later, will 
result in a positive outcome for all as we end this year and begin the new school year. 


